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Advisory on Rainfall 

Bhutan is experiencing summer monsoon. A monsoon trough is very likely to shift northwards along               
the foothills of the Himalayas and there is convergence of winds from Bay of Bengal over north east                  
and east India. 

Under the influence of the system, moderate to heavy rainfall is likely over southern and southeast                
parts of the country during the next 72 hours, from 9-11 July. Rest of the places can expect light to                    
moderate rain during the same period.  

Updates will be issued if there are any significant changes in the forecast.  
For more information please contact +975 335578, +975 339673, +975 77452632, or visit our              
website ​www.nchm.gov.bt 
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